
Memorandum of Meeting 

Date:  November 9, 2020 

Time: 3:30-4:30pm 

Location: Salem Hills High School (Zoom Meeting) 

Type: Community Council  

Attendance:  Bart Peery, Kacie Bosone, Andrew Gull, Becky Rosenberg, Joleen Meservy, 

Rebecca Devenport, Kelly Mickelsen, Heather Stinson, Michael Stone, Becky Taylor, JoAnn 

Boggess 

The following is a summary of the discussion at the Salem Hills High School Community 

Council meeting.  

 

 

Comprehensive Guidance (Andy Gull) 

Regence scholarship applications for seniors opens November 15.  

College application week went well with many students applying at Southern Utah University 

and Snow College.  

  

Make-a-Wish Week (Bart Peery) 

Make-a-Wish week is currently postponed due to COVID restrictions.  The school will 

reschedule to a later date.  

 

Social Emotional Learning (Bart Peery) 

Two additional student trackers have been hired to help with caseloads and quarantined students. 

Administration has collaborated with the University of Utah to create a survey to assist in student 

wellness. 

 

Additional Items   

As per the governor’s mandate, extracurricular school activities are postponed for the next two 

weeks with the exception of state finals.  

The fall play will be bumped back to a later date. 

 


